
Page | 1  
OFSTED May 2019 ‘a good school’ 

 

 

 

Parent E-Bulletin – Summer Term 
Week Commencing 19th June 2023 

    
 

 

Message from the Headteacher 
 
Dear Parents/ carers, 
 
We have enjoyed a wonderful week at school this week with lots of activities taking place. Learners 
have coped extremely well with the heat and their attitude to learning has continued to be excellent. 
Slightly cooler temperatures have been forecast for next week and therefore learners will be expected 
to wear their blazers, we will review this each day as usual. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and I hope you are able to enjoy some sunshine this weekend. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
L Cummins 
Headteacher 

 
Car Movement on School Site 
 
A reminder if you are visiting the school by car that no movement of vehicles is permitted at the 
entrance and exit of the school site between 8.25am-8.40am and 3.05pm and 3.20pm.  This is to 
ensure the safety of our learners as they arrive and leave school. 
 

Sports Day – date change 
 
Please note that the date of sports day has been changed from Tuesday 20th of June to Tuesday 4th 
July (reserve date Wednesday 5th July) to avoid clashes with exams and other school events.  
 

Donate your unwanted PE Kit 
 
We would be grateful to receive donations of PE Kit that you may have at home that is no longer 
required.  
 
We are in need of: 
-Shorts 
-Skorts 
-Leggings 
-Polo Tops 
-Trainers 
 
Donations can be left at the main reception or brought by learners to the PE office.  
 
Many thanks in advance for your support, 
The PE Department 
 

Cricket club cancelled Monday 19th June 
 
Please note that there will be no cricket club on Monday 19th of June due to sports fixtures. 
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Kind regards, 
The PE Department 
 

New Scopay Feature 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

A new optional feature called Monthly Billing has been added to Scopay, which allows you to set 

up regular payments into your child’s catering account on a day of your choice each month. It is also 

possible to make automatic scheduled payments for trips this way (please refer to the Setup Guide 

linked below for further details). 

You can activate this function and configure your account using the menu option at the top of your 

Scopay account, or following the “Scobot” prompts. 

Please be aware that the school will not be able to amend any settings in relation to this function on 

your behalf, and you will need to cancel it when you no longer wish further payments to be taken. 

Further information is provided in Scopay’s promotional letter and Setup Guide 

 

Careers and Next Steps 
 
Click on the link below to see the latest information 
 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ab57VM41x7_yzr0Q19PUj0r4KoWn--
X2iSfZR7Kl_yc/edit?usp=sharing 

 
 
 
KLA/LCU 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UUJYOMIbt6oTMlXGEiquwQLVLOHIbZFr/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kxbId2_1Hxx9ISOV5WLgOmiUIg0jNYOF/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ab57VM41x7_yzr0Q19PUj0r4KoWn--X2iSfZR7Kl_yc/edit?usp=sharing
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